Emma 4A

Sent from Mail for Windows Dear Miss Padden

We would like to pass on our opinion and voice our support for your possible planning application at your address as above.

My wife and I both feel your application should be looked on favourably and hope you get the permission to build your lovely little bungalow detailed in your letter received vesterday.

We can not see any reason to object to your proposal and feel that the property mentioned would quite easily accommodate the building and remain sympathetic to the surrounding residences

We and the surrounding community must keep in mind not only the need for your bungalow to allow your parents to future proof themselves but also remind ourselves the need for more properties at affordable prices. These type of properties could greatly reduce the burden if more were allowed to build a small property in a vast garden such as yours.

As your closest neighbours we whole heartedly welcome your plans with no objections and wish you all the best in your endeavour.

Kind regards Mr and Mrs Neil & Leanne Foulds